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Dear Parents/Carers 

The staff at Wraysbury Primary would like to create a ‘Book of Hope’. This book is going to be a 

scrapbook with messages from all of the staff at the school and the children in every year group.  

We would like it to focus on the children’s hopes and wishes moving forward.  

Your message might contain something that your child is looking forward to when they return to 

school, an activity they are looking forward to doing, somebody they can’t wait to see or if your 

child is moving to secondary school, something they are looking forward to next year. 

Please be creative with your messages! You might want to draw a picture using paint or chalk, 

write a letter, record a quote or create a poem. Remember your message needs to be positive and 

looking forward to the future! 

If you would like a starting point, ‘I Wish You More’ by Amy Krouse Rosenthal and Tom 

Litchenheld is a lovely story all about wishes for the future. A read along version is available on 

Youtube. 

You can email a photograph of your message or leave your message in the box located by the main 

entrance door from Monday 18th May 2020. We will ensure we find a place for your child’s work in 

our ‘Book of Hope’. 

We will also use social media to share some of the material we receive! 

 

With very best wishes, 

Miss Alexander 
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